
Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 
30 Park Drive, Topsham ME  04086-1737 

 

May 10, 2018 
File: 195601220 

Attention: Erle Townsend 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Central Maine Regional Office 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 

Reference: Natural Resource Protection Act, Individual Permit Application; Stormwater Application 
Proposed Roxbury Wind Project, Roxbury, Maine   

Dear Erle, 

Please find enclosed for your review the Natural Resource Protection Act (NRPA) Individual Permit 
application and Stormwater application materials for the proposed Roxbury Wind Project in 
Roxbury, Maine.  

Also enclosed are a check in the amount of $354.44 for the NRPA application fee and a check for 
$587.00 for the stormwater application fee. A copy of this application has been sent to Rod Howe 
at the US Army Corps of Engineers. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding the application 
materials. 

Regards,  

STANTEC CONSULTING SERVICES INC. 

Brooke Barnes 
Principal, Environmental Services 
Phone: (207) 406-5461  
Fax: (207) 729-2715  
brooke.barnes@stantec.com 

Enclosures: MDEP NRPA – Individual Application (4 copies) 
  Stormwater application 
  1 CD of complete application 
  2 checks for $354.44 and $587.00 


